
Jason Joyce
Swan's Island
LD 1679
Dear Committee Members,
 As a Town Selectman and fisherman I ask your support for ld1679. As the years have
passed and we have lost access to fisheries, our unbridged islands find themselves 
unable to commercially access some fisheries which makes it harder and harder to 
maintain a year round population. 
 Please consider an "ought to pass" to allow the current scallop licenses to remain on 
the island. 
 Thank you! 


